St Bernards Private Day Nursery Hinckley
At St Bernard’s we gather information on our application form, which indicates whether a child attends any other settings; we then seek parental permission to contact these establishments. Initial contact is made via telephone and email, when we gather and exchange any relevant information including details of the child’s learning and development. We also follow this process if a child decides to go on to another provision, providing information on learning and development together with the Progress Summary. We seek to establish links with other settings by inviting them to visit us and sharing Learning Journeys. Parental consent is recorded when the child starts our setting, which allows us to do this. 

We have established good links with the local schools. We use telephone and emails to liaise with the Foundation Stage Teachers and on occasions the head teachers, at the beginning of each academic year. If we discover that a child will be attending a school that we haven’t had any previous contact with, we liaise in the same way, but in addition we would send an information pack detailing how we support children’s transitions. This includes activities and visits that we will be undertaking.
We support transitions to school by inviting the teachers to spend time in our setting getting to know the children, watching them play and sharing the learning journeys. Children bake cakes and we then invite the teachers to our setting for a tea party. We take part in sessions at the local schools including a forest school session and a story session. The local school also allows us the use of a classroom twice a year. This allows us to take a large group of children for the whole day. Whilst at school the children have a hot school dinner to allow them to experience school routines. In addition we support transitions by making welcome boxes. Parents fill each box with their child’s favourite items. The children then take this with them on their first day of school and can use it to talk to the teacher and for reassurance.
Prior to children attending school we hold a parents meeting in June. This allows us to involve parents in the Progress Summaries. Once they are complete we then share them with parents again before sending them to the feeder school along with the communication tool and tracker.
